
November 1st 2018  

H.E. António Guterres Secretary General 

United Nations 

New York, NY 10017 USA  

Dear Mr. Secretary-General, I am pleased to confirm that YKCenter supports the Ten Principles of the 

United Nations Global Compact on human rights, labor, environment, and anti-corruption. With this 

communication, we express our intent to implement those principles 

My name is Tal Ronen. I have been active in business in the USA and Israel for over 30 years. I am 

committed to the safety and prosperity of future generations and have been active in the realm of business 

and peace in the Middle-East.  

Through my commitment, I have been fortunate to meet many allies, partners and communities with 

which I have the privilege of working on the future of our planet.  

YKCenter is devoted to accelerating the accomplishment of the SDGs. We are motivated and equipped to 

create change and new pathways for accelerating transformation and partnership. Our mission aligns with 

that of the UNGC and our principals, the same. We are explicitly committed to the Principles around the 

environment.  

Principle 7: Businesses should support a precautionary approach to environmental challenges; Principle 8: 

undertake initiatives to promote greater environmental responsibility; and 

Principle 9: encourage the development and diffusion of environmentally friendly technologies.  

The Principles outlined above are our compass to creating an impact on the world. We promote 

businesses that are sustainable - we assure that they are economically sound, socially attentive, 

environmentally minded and with consumer consciousness.  

Our vision is to propagate understanding and implementation of the SDGs and promoting change in 

organizations from local businesses to national governments. 

We recognize that a critical requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual 

submission of a Communication on Progress (COP) that describes our company’s efforts to implement 

the Ten Principles. We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to reporting 

on progress within one year of joining the UN Global Compact, and annually thereafter, according to the 

UN Global Compact COP policy.  

This includes: 

- A statement signed by the Chief Executive Officer expressing continued support for the UN Global 

Compact and renewing our ongoing commitment to the initiative and its principles. This is separate from 

our initial letter of commitment to join the UN Global Compact . 

- A description of practical actions (i.e., disclosure of any relevant policies, procedures, activities) that the 

company has taken (or plans to undertake) to implement the UN Global Compact principles in each of the 

four issue areas (Human Rights, Labor, Environment, Anti-Corruption). 

- Measurement of outcomes (i.e., the degree to which targets/performance indicators were met, or other 

qualitative or quantitative measurements of results) .  

I trust you will accept this letter in the spirit of SDG#17 and we look forward to being a contribution and 

participating member of the UNGC.  



Sincerely yours,  

Tal Ronen, President 

YKCenter  

 


